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Ministry of Health Notice
Some plumbing fittings have the potential to allow 
minute traces of metals to accumulate in water 
standing in the fittings for several hours. 

Although the health risk is small, the Ministry of 
Health recommends that you flush a mugful of 
water from your drinking-water tap each morning 
before use to remove any metals that may have 
dissolved from the plumbing fittings.

Waitomo District Council is recommending this 
simple precaution for all households, including 
those on public and private water supplies.
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Pursuant to an Order of Court and approved 
Conditions of Consent for Discharge Permit 117290 
dated 17 February 2011, the Waitomo District 
Council Wishes to invite interested parties to attend 
the annual meeting of the Piopio Wastewater 
Treatment Plant Community Liaison Group.

The purpose of this meeting is to provide feedback 
and comment on environmental issues relating to 
the operation of the Piopio Wastewater Treatment 
Plant.

This meeting will be convened on Thursday 22 
August 2013 at the Piopio Hall, on the corner 
of Moa Street (State Highway 3) and Weka 
Street, Piopio commencing at 1.30pm.

Notice of Meeting - 
Piopio Wastewater Treatment Plant
Community Liaison Group


